
 

 

 
RoHs Compliance for Power-Sonic A-C Charger Series  

  
  
  

The RoHS directive (Restriction of Hazardous Substances in Electrical Equipment) covers 
the same scope as the WEEE directive (Waste Electrical and Electronic Equipment).  
Batteries and accumulators do not fall into any of the ten categories listed by the WEEE 
directive (a good summary of these categories may be referenced on 
www.weeenetwork.com ). However, battery chargers are within the scope of these 
directives. All Power Sonic A-C battery chargers are in compliance with these directives and 
bare the RoHS mark on the labels. 


